



Name: ()	Class:	Date:
Parent's Signature:	Mark: /50	Result: %

Section 1: Choose the most suitable answer for each question and write its number in the brackets provided. (x1)

- Animals, like us, need to sleep to stay _____.
a. harmful b. healthy c. weakness ()
- Bats sleep by hanging their toes from the _____ of a cave.
a. roof b. chimney c. ceiling ()
- Brown bats are only _____ a few hours after sunset, then they sleep.
a. awake b. happy c. sleepy ()
- Our long-neck friends, the _____, most likely win the prize for sleeping the least.
a. ducks b. flamingoes c. giraffes ()
- Dolphins must stay awake to breath and to watch out the _____ in the vast ocean.
a. safe b. danger c. sleeping ()
- Seals are able to hold their _____ and dive deep to sleep.
a. nose b. breath c. head ()
- Some fish create a big _____ and sleep inside it.
a. creature b. place c. bubble ()
- There is _____ milk in the bottle.
a. a few b. many c. a little ()
- Do you want _____ cheese?
a. some b. many c. a few ()





10. I had _____ eggs and _____ milk for my breakfast.
a. some/some b. some/a few c. some/many ()
11. Mr Smith is very rich. He has _____ money.
a. a lot of b. many c. a few ()
12. My mom is very busy today. She just has _____ free time to rest.
a. much b. a little c. few ()
13. We've got _____ bacon and _____ eggs.
a. a little/a little b. a few/a little c. a little/a few ()
14. They didn't spend _____ money, they saved money to buy a car.
a. much b. many c. a few ()
15. I didn't get _____ sleep last night, so I'm tired now.
a. many b. much c. a few ()

Section 2: Read the passage carefully, choose the words given in the box and fill in each blank with the correct word. **USE EACH WORD ONCE ONLY.** (5m)

A. much	B. some	C. a few	D. many	E. a little
---------	---------	----------	---------	-------------

I had a terrible time at the concert last week. There were too (16)_____ people and too (17)_____ noise. There wasn't enough space in the hall and I felt quite scared. There were only (18)_____ windows and they were closed. I felt sick and I need (19)_____ time to sit down and recover. They weren't enough chairs to sit on. So lucky, (20)_____ friends helped me. One friend ask me, "How many concerts have you been to?" "Lots!" I told her.





Section 3. Read the passage carefully. Choose the correct words given in the box and write the word in each blank. USE EACH WORD ONCE ONLY. (5m)

A. dry

B. dangerous

C. water

D. sand

E. home

Desert

Desert is a large area with very little (21) _____ and few plants. Many deserts have extreme heat and lots of (22) _____. They receive very little rainfall that is why they are extremely (23) _____. Deserts have four types: hot and dry, coastal, semiarid and cold deserts.

The largest hot desert is Sahara in Africa. The temperature in the Sahara can rise up to 50°C but at night it can go below zero. Although Sahara is very hot, it is (24) _____ to many animals like the camels, foxes, spiders, elephants and lions, and plants such as cacti and wildflowers.

The desert is a beautiful place but heat, severe sunburns and insects' bites can be (25) _____ so people need to be prepared.

Section 4. Find the adjective in each sentence. Write it on the line. (1x5m)

26. The ogre lifted them in front of his massive face. _____
27. Calis jumped out of from under the brown table. _____
28. A courageous security guard carried her away. _____
29. My friend and I are going to watch a scary movie. _____
30. The strawberries my mom bought are so sweet. _____





Section 5. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

Animals, like human, sleep to renew their energy. But you might be surprised by some of these sleeping habits – and by some of their bedrooms! The koala, for example, is a nocturnal mammal. This means that it sleeps during the day but is active at night. The koala spends its day curled up safely between stout branches of a eucalyptus tree, snoozing peacefully.

Like the koala, most other mammals sleep deeply for hours at a time. Animals that are hunters sleep more than the animals on which they prey. A jaguar may sleep 11 hours a day. A horse sleeps fewer than 3 hours. But horses make up for it by napping while they stand. This way, they are always ready to run if a predator shows up. Prey animals that don't have safe burrows sleep for only very short periods at a time.

Ocean mammals have their own special sleep habits. They live in the water and yet need air to breathe. The elephant seal can actually fall asleep underwater. This is because it's able to do without air for as long as half an hour while it naps.

Questions:

Choose the best answer and write the letter on the brackets provided. (1m)

31. Why is the koala called a **nocturnal mammal**?

- a. It spends its day curled up safely between stout branches of a eucalyptus tree.
- b. It sleeps during the day but is active at night.
- c. It snoozes peacefully. ()

32. Why animals need to sleep? (1m)

33. What do the horses do to make up for its sleeping?





34. Based on the passage, state whether each statement in the table is true or false. (1x3)

	Statements	True/False
a.	The koala sleeps at night and act during day.	
b.	The hunters sleep more thanthe prey.	
c.	The elephant seals sleep underwater without breath in half hour.	

Read the passage again and fill in the table how long the animals below sleep at a time.

	Animals	Time for sleeping
35.	Jaguar	
36.	Horse	
37.	Elephant seal	

Section 6. Fill in the blank with and/but to complete each sentences.

1. I'm hungry _____ I don't have any money to buy lunch.
2. John likes funny movies _____ he doesn't like scary movies.
3. We live in an apartment _____ we like it very much.
4. Hanoi is a nice city _____ it's the capital of Vietnam.
5. My friend isn't very big _____ he's very strong.
6. Fruits taste good _____ they're healthy for your body.
7. It's a nice dog _____ I don't like dog.
8. I think math is difficult _____ I like it.
9. Her name is Maria _____ she is my best friend.
10. The train is late _____ we arrived on time.

*****THE END*****

